September 2011 YN eLetter

Hello Secret Agent YNs,

Welcome to a new coin club year. This is your Worcester County Numismatic Society (WCNS) Youth Club
September E-Mail.

We will be meeting in a NEW Location at 6:45 p.m. on Friday September 9, 2011. Use your Secret Agent Skills
and find our new room.

At this month’s meeting, we will have the Presentation of our Summer Mission. | think Agent M might make a
special appearance.

In June, for Show and Tell, Adrik had a cent with a heart shaped hole in it, Maria brought in a giant buffalo nickel
key chain and a silver 1942 S nickel (great job bringing in an item related to the topic), Adam brought in a 1965
Canadian cent, AJ brought in a group of 1982 pennies, and Chris brought in a toy and a 2009 coin from Turkey he
found in a coin machine. This months' Show and Tell will be the results of our secret missions.

In June, John Frost showed a Five Cent collection starting with the half dime. It was awesome. Thanks John.
This weeks’ link of numismatic interest is the U.S. Mint: http:/www.usmint.gov/ The U.S. Mint web site has the

latest Mint Set for sale (pictured below) for $31.95. We worked on Secret Missions to find Circulated Mint
Sets. How much did your Circulated sets cost?
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Have your parents help you on the computer and before signing up for any information, emails, or websites.



This past May we (YNs) received a $25 donation from Steve Reardon..THANK-You. Thank-you WCNS members
for all the donations, especially for the Nickels this past June.

Now that we are starting a new year, think of things you are interested in for our club and we will vote on it.

Here is the list of up coming meeting topics:
Sept: Presentation of our Summer Missions
October: Short Snorter...What is it?
November: Hawaii

December: Name That Coin

New Location: St. Josephs Parish Center 68 Central Street Auburn.

Directions at http://www.worcestercoinclub.org/

Let me know if you have any questions.

See you on Friday,
Mark.



